
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, December 9, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Thursday, December 15th
● SUN Fall Celebration 4:30-5:30 
● PTA Meeting 5:45

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1
Ykt1MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09

Friday, December 16th
● Virtual Coffee with the principal 9:30-10:30 

Monday, December 19th
● Winter Break Begins

Monday, January 3rd
● School resumes

Dear Families of Fall SUN School Students,
 
We hope you can join us on Thursday, December 15 at 4:30pm for our Vernon SUN School 
Show-off to see what your students have been up to this term! See the flyer attached for more 
info. Please be sure to enter the school from the main entry and sign in at the SUN table before 
proceeding to the MPR for the event. If your student does not normally attend SUN on Thursdays 
they may attend the event at 4:30pm supervised by an adult.   
 
December 12-16th is our FINAL WEEK OF SUN SCHOOL FALL TERM. If you would like your 
child to participate in SUN Winter Term (January 17- March 10) you can submit a Winter Term 
Class Request Form (more information and a link to the Class Request Form will be sent out next 
week!).
 
Let me know if you have any questions.

Kate Wollner
SUN Site Manager, Self Enhancement, Inc.
  www.selfenhancement.org     katew@selfenhancement.org
  3920 N. Kerby Ave. Portland, OR 97227

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5vRDc1Ykt1MXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
http://www.selfenhancement.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=3920%20N.%20Kerby%20Ave.%20Portland,%20OR%2097227




Need help with food 
or bills? SEI can 

help! 

Find SEI Resources here:
www.selfenhancement.org/urgent

 

Fill out this quick form to get 

help:
SUN Adult Enrollment & Request for 

Assistance Form

Contact: Sincere Claborne, Vernon Family Resource 
Navigator

Phone/text: 503-850-8418   Email: 
sincerec@selfenhancement.org

http://www.selfenhancement.org/urgent
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/publish?EQBCT=5985bb0f58e244a8b72a36edc24f64de
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/publish?EQBCT=5985bb0f58e244a8b72a36edc24f64de


¿Necesita ayuda con 
comida o facturas?

SEI se puede ayudar!
 

Se encuentra recursos de SEI 
aquí:

www.selfenhancement.org/urgent

 

Llene este formulario corto para 

pedir ayuda:
SUN Forma de inscripción para adultos & 

pedir ayuda 
Contacto: Sincere Claborne, Vernon Navegadora de 
Recursos Familiares

Phone/text: 503-850-8418   Email: 
sincerec@selfenhancement.org

http://www.selfenhancement.org/urgent
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/publish?EQBCT=862f2ba227464c95a1c559c800b860f7
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/publish?EQBCT=862f2ba227464c95a1c559c800b860f7


High School Enrollment for 8th Graders opens 
November 15th. Students must apply by

DECEMBER 16TH
Look for letter from PPS Enrollment and Transfer in the next week, with 

personal link to apply for High School of choice. 

Enrollment & Transfer / Heading to High School: 8th Grade Information
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dual Assignment/Enrollment 
Most Vernon students have the choice between two High Schools 
Those options are: McDaniels, Roosevelt, or Grant AND Jefferson.

Students need to make their choice by December 16.
If they do not pick, a High School will be picked for them by the District.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about your options. 

You can email or text/call Ms. Shannon at 
 snicolas@pps.net (503)308-9546

https://www.pps.net/Page/16546
mailto:snicolas@pps.net





